
Biomass plant in Kings Beach?
By Ed Fletcher, Sacramento Bee

Placer County officials are inching forward with plans to
build a power plant in the environmentally sensitive Lake
Tahoe basin.

Officials expect plenty of tough questions and likely some
vocal opposition, but they’re convinced the proposed, one- to
three-megawatt  biomass  plant  would  be  good  for  the  local
environment.
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